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February 15, 2018 
 
 
Dear Margaret, 
 
On behalf of 3M, I am pleased to inform you that your organization 
has been chosen to receive an Eco-Grant in the amount of $38,000. 
Congratulations! The committee that reviewed your grant request 
was impressed by the environmental work you have proposed to do, 
and we wish you all the best in this endeavor.  The grant term for the 
Eco Grant of $38,000 awarded to the City of Austin Parks and 
Recreation Department, is January 1, 2018 – December 31, 2018. 
We will consider an extension of the grant period if PARD is unable 
to utilize the funds by December 31, 2018. Thank you for the work 
you do to help make our 3M communities more vibrant and 
enjoyable places to work and live.  
 
Best, 
 
Miya 
 

 
  
Miya Sharpe | Operations Coordinator  
3Mgives 
3M Center, 225-1L-79 | St. Paul, MN 55144-1000 USA 
Work: 651 736 7501 | Mobile: 651 338 9334 
msharpe2@mmm.com | www.3M.com 
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